
Dear Sisters in Christ, 

 You are invited to the Suncoast Church of 
Christ’s Ladies Day. Our theme this year will be 
“These are the Women We Come From”. As part of 
our theme, we will honoring the ChrisƟan Ladies in 
our community that have exhibited virtuous qualiƟes 
and served the Lord faithfully like Timothy’s grand-
mother Lois (II Timothy 1:5). We encourage your con-
gregaƟon to nominate 1 to 2 ChrisƟan women that 
have exhibited these qualiƟes. Please submit each 
nominee’s name and an essay of 100 words or less 
indicaƟng why your nominee should be recognized.  

 All nominaƟons should be sent to 
office@suncoastchurchofchrist.com by September 
26, 2024.  

 Also during our Ladies’ Day, we will be hosƟng 
a tea party.  Ladies are encouraged to wear a hat or 
fascinator as part of their aƫre. Please be sure to 
RSVP via email to office@suncoastchurchofchrist.com 
with the total number of people from your congrega-
Ɵon that plan to aƩend by September 12, 2024.  

 

     In His Service, 

     Pamela Rolle 


